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Clinical Laboratory Test Update 

Tobramycin – Discontinued at University of 
Colorado Hospital Clinical Laboratory 

Effective July 15, 2021 the UCHealth University of Colorado Hospital Clinical 
Laboratory will no longer perform Tobramycin testing on site.  If a sample is 
received for Tobramycin testing, the sample will be couriered to Memorial 
Hospital where testing is performed 7 days per week. 

Please contact Dr. Greg Bocsi at 720-848-7050 if you have any questions or 
visit our test catalog at https://www.testmenu.com/universityhospital for 
additional information. 
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